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As of today, the house sale is about complete.  Paperwork is being reviewed and signed for 

both parties. 

Scrapping begins on Monday, August 19th.  Should be done by the end of the week. Still some 

items to be done before they arrive but should not be a problem.  Dave Roth will be overseeing 

the operation. I have identified quite a bit of scrap around the property that will be added.   

Dave McClain and Dwight Whetstone are making progress in repairing all the rings in the 501.  

We should have this back for limited operation before the end of the year. 

Seth Adams resolved the electrical gremlins in the WP 1503, and now with the help of David 

Elems, we are removing the one bad radiator core for repair.  Once this is finished and the grill 

over the radiators is repaired, then we can look at painting. 

Our number of volunteers in all areas except the 165 program are still low.  See Gail's report for 

more details. 


